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         21st January 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,    
 
COVID-19  
As you are all aware COVID-19 continues to spread through the wider community.  We ask that you 
follow all the guidance possible.  As discussed with Public Health England (PHE) we will send out 
additional guidance letters which from the LA and from PHE, when appropriate.   
 
Please inform school when your child has tested positive and then enable them to isolate accordingly.  
The rules are changing regularly so please be patient with us as we try to keep up to date with the 
most current guidance, it is changing so fast at the moment.  
 
Work is uploaded onto the school website, home learning section, for pupils who are isolating due to 
COVID-19 but are able and well enough to work at home.  In line with new Government Guidance we 
leave mask wearing up to individual discretion.  
 
Golden Books Assembly  
Hopefully next week we can go back to having these in the hall together.  Please remember that if your 
child wins an award or is presented with something that makes them proud, outside of school, then 
they can bring it in on Friday morning and we will show everyone in assembly.  We have some 
charitable super stars, swimmers, dancers, footballers and all-round great St John Vianney 
ambassadors out there – so be proud and show everyone how great you all are!  
 
Work celebration 
On a Friday afternoon, children have started to bring work to show me what fantastic things they are 
doing in class.  It is a real pleasure to see them come in and be so proud of all that they are 
accomplishing each week.  I look forward to seeing next week’s visitors to celebrate their hard work 
and efforts during the week.  
 
Year 1  
Their class trip is booked for Tuesday and I am sure they will be very excited at the chance to go out 
and learn new things at the Hancock museum.   
 
Year 6  
Next week, there will be an updated PowerPoint for parent’s information uploaded to the school 
website along with an information pack to help you best support your child through their SATS.  If you 
have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak to the class teacher.  
 
We continue to keep all of our families in our thoughts and prayers. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
A D Thorpe  
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